From: Kathleen Boden on behalf of Doug Smith

To: Samantha Lovelady

Subject: FW: Cpa 19.5 and cpa 19.6

Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 5:02:25 PM
Hi Samantha,

See below, forwarding as per your request.

Best regards,

Kathy Boden

Executive Aide, District 1

Commissioner Doug Smith

Martin County Board of County Commissioners
2401 SE Monterey Road

Stuart, FL 34996

(o) 772-221-2359 (f) 772-288-5432

From: Michelle Hartman <mrh2954@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 3:28 PM
To: Doug Smith <dsmith@martin.fl.us>

Subject: Cpa 19.5 and cpa 19.6

| oppose #CPA 19.5 AND CPA 19.6.
THANK YOU, MICHELLE HARTMAN


mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=3E00DF5A2BDE461E9F03ECFA93370215-KATHLEEN BO
mailto:dsmith@martin.fl.us
mailto:slove@martin.fl.us

